
I oppose HB 3063. People need to have free choice over what to put into their own or their children’s 
bodies. And they should be able to choose which vaccines they are comfortable with, and not have to 
subject themselves to others. Serious health issues can arise when certain people have problems with 
their methylation system that breaks down the vaccines. Vaccines should in no way be mandatory. 
 
Thank you, 
Barbara S. Shor, DVM 
Ashland, Oregon 97520 
 


